
01 October 2023
Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Mundesley Library Visits

Over the next term each class is going to be visiting Mundesley Library for the afternoon.

On the actual visit, they will spend a few minutes talking about how libraries work, then any
questions the children might have, browsing time then back together for a story before leaving.

The children can borrow two books if they wish to & have a card. If your child does not already
have a card you may complete the attached form to sign your child up and get their card (please
contact the office if you require a printed copy).

Any parent helpers would be greatly appreciated, if you are able to help please contact the office to
confirm - office-mijs@coastaltogether.co.uk

Dates Tuesday 3rd October - Narnia
Friday 13th October - Wonderland
Friday 10th November - Neverland
Tuesday 31st October - Rivendell
Tuesday 14th November - Hogwarts
Friday 17th November - Whoville
(Farthing Wood Class - Date tbc)

Departure We will be leaving school after lunch at approximately 1.15pm and walking to the
library.

What to wear Normal School uniform - Please ensure they bring their coat.

Return We will return before the end of the school day so pick up will be as normal.

Regards

Miss Bugg
Interim Head of Schools MIJS
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